
   
 

 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*** Just a reminder that we are a nut aware school *** 

 

 

 

 
 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £258.75 for 

school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 87% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their 
account, even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the 
system.  Thank you! 

 
 

Lunches 
 

w/c 19th June – Week 3 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 16th June 2023 

Summer 2 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Summer 2 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  
Thank you.         
  

Please can all students bring a water bottle to school each day. 

It is important for students to stay hydrated during the day, 

especially as it is starting to get warmer. 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

Our sincere thanks go to the Carpenter 
family for kindly donating some baking tins 

and cutters for food tech.  
 

These are much appreciated. 
 

If anyone else has any baking tins they 
would like to donate, please send them in 

and we will make good use of them. 

We visited Castle 
Howard 
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On Monday, our College 
students were the first 

(lucky people 😊) to use 

our new visitor passes for 
Castle Howard. 

As you can see, it was a 
beautiful day and they all 
had a really lovely time! 

Many thanks to 
everyone who came 

to last Friday’s 
Open Day.  

We’re delighted to 
report that £352 
was raised for 
Welburn Hall 

For guessing the number of Marbles 
in the Jar our congratulations go to: 

 

1st place to Dan Price 
2nd place to Sid Askew 

It was Cody’s mum who won on 
Guess the Weight of Indie. 

 

So very well done to Mrs Frank! 

Also - call out to 
Marie Cook & C 

Wilson who 
have unclaimed 

raffle prizes! 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Mrs Barker’s class 
kicked off the school 
week exploring the 
fantastic Ryedale 

Folk Museum. 
 

Lots of fun was 
had, finding out 

about how people 
used to live; 

especially the 
dressing up! 



   
 

 

If this wonderful hot weather continues - please can we ask that 

parents apply sun cream to their child before school. 
 

Students should all have their own bottle of sun cream, with their 
name on it, stored in their school bag (where supervision is 

required, we’ll keep it safe in class). 
 

We need parents’ consent to reapply it, so if we don’t already have 
written consent, we’ll have to give you a call.  

Thank you in advance! 

And this is how we cool down….. 

Just in case there was any doubt as to how much we 
love them, Nurture 1 also took advantage of our 
wonderful new Castle Howard passes yesterday! 
 

The class enjoyed 
walking in the grounds, 
playing in the park and 
sampling the delicious 
ice cream from the cafe. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


